
9/28/14	CYFA	Minutes	
	
Rick	Wagner	
Mike	McCortney	
Greg	Ehrich	
Michelle	Bruley	
Pamela	Wojcik	 		
Jason	Pietraszewski		
Karen	DeBlieck	
Jeremy	Dickman	
Candace	Clark	
Traelynn	Pirner	
Becky	Benson		
	
	
Old	business:		
None	
	
New	Business:	
	
Michelle	gave	Finance	update.	Braxx	fundraiser	netted	$1,996.	Mattress	fundraiser	
netted	$4,600.		
	
Karen	gave	update	on	equipment.	Karen	will	continue	to	inventory	
jerseys/equipment	as	season	comes	to	an	end.		
	
Traelynn	gave	an	update	on	volunteering.	We	need	to	discuss	for	next	season	to	
charge	a	fee	or	volunteer	in	the	future.	We	are	not	receiving	the	volunteer	hours	we	
need	for	concessions,	field	set	up,	etc.		
	
Becky	gave	update	on	concessions.	Can	we	use	space	in	the	high	school	concessions	
next	year	to	store	food,	supplies,	etc.?	We	will	look	into	this.	
	
Candace	gave	an	update	on	gambling.	We	are	set	to	open	at	Bamboo	Betty’s	on	
October	1,	2014.		Revenue	generated	will	be	split	50/50	with	Centennial	High	
School	Boosters.	
	
Mike	gave	an	update	on	website	(Dave	Dexter.)	Dave	would	like	us	to	send	any	
information	along	to	him	to	put	on	the	website.		
	
Discussed	open	positions	that	will	be	available	in	December.	We	need	to	start	
recruiting	people	for	terms	that	are	up	at	year	end.		
	
Jason	gave	an	update	on	the	concert.	We	did	not	have	the	turn	out	we	wanted,	but	
generated	approximately	$800	in	profit.		
	



Greg	gave	an	update	on	coaching.	Discussed	surveys	for	end	of	year.	Surveys	will	be	
completed	for	head	coaches.	
		
Turn	in	equipment	October	25th	or	November	2nd.		
	
Next	meeting	scheduled	for	Sunday,	November	2nd,	7:00	p.m.	at	Bamboo	Betty’s.	


